
Dear Friends of Omid Center Salaamon  Alaikum,  

 

Omid School has served the educational needs of 

the youth of our community since 2002. Given our 

past experience in the previous academic years, we 

intend to start classes online. 

Parents who would like to register their child 

(children) should fill up the Registration Form and 

email it by Monday, August 28, 2023 to: 

Omid_School@yahoo.com. 
 


